TOR DOC PERIODICAL rnal Madiaira Manifestation

UF Internal Medicine Newsletter

Chief Corner: Meet Sam!

Welcome new interns!

Congratulations to our new intern class for completing their first month of residency!

We are all very excited for another enriching year for internal medicine.

Make sure you nominate interns and residents who did a great job this month because the Gator Doc Periodical will feature them each month!

Hey guys, I'm Sam! I am one of the chiefs this year

and will be predominantly responsible for everything Shands-related. When I'm not "chiefing," I am usually either riding

my horse (Toby), playing soccer (go Code Red!), hanging out with my cat (Tux) and puppy (Akela), traveling/spending time with my husband (Greg), or catching a nice cold sour beer at Swamp Head Brewery (> First Mag).







